GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF COMMERCE
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No. 5(3)/2022-Admn-I/HR-I Islamabad, the 30" October, 2023
CIRCULAR

SUBJECT: - REQUEST TO NOMINATE REPRESENTATIVES FOR TRAINING OF
TRAINERS (TOT) WORKSHOP ON “IMPLEMENTATION
FRAMEWORK & REGULATORY NEED ASSESSMENT FOR
CARBON MARKETS IN PAKISTAN” ON NOVEMBER 7-8, 2023 AT
MARRIOT HOTEL, ISLAMABAD

Please find enclosed herewith a copy of self explanatory email received
from Sustainable Development Policy Institute (SDPI), on the above mentioned subject

for placing on the website of the Ministry of Commerce.

2. Interested/relevant officers from Main Ministry and its Attached

Departments/Organizations who fulfill the eligibility criteria may send their

nominations, duly approved by their respective Head(s) of the Wing(s)/Departments to
HR-I Section (along with their C.V), latest by 03-11-2023 positively. Nominations

received after the deadline will not be entertained.

Encl: As Above &jg

(Aamir Waheed)
Section Officer (HR-I)

J{atabase Administrator,

Ministry of Commerce,
Islamabad

Copy for information to Section Officer (AOs-HR), Ministry of Commerce, Islamabad
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Request to nominate representatives for Training of Trainers (ToT) Workshop on
“Implementation Framework & Regulatory Need Assessment for Carbon Markets in

Pakistan” on November 7-8, 2023, at Marriot Hotel, Islamabad.
1 message

Ubaid ur Rehman Zia <ubaid@sdpi.org> Mon, Oct 23, 2023 at 2:28 PM

Dear Mr. Muhammad Sualeh Ahmad Faruqui
Greetings from Sustainable Development Policy Institute (SDPI) and Embassy of Denmark, Islamabad!

In the backdrop of global climate change and energy security concerns, green and sustainable development
has become a top priority for developing countries such as Pakistan. Among global leaders who have
efficiently addressed the climate and energy challenge, Denmark is one of the frontrunners.

To effectively address this challenge, , SDPI and the Embassy of Denmark in Islamabad have initiated a
project to facilitate the effective implementation of carbon markets in Pakistan. The project aims to address
the current knowledge gaps and build capacity of the relevant stakeholders.

On behalf of partner organizations, we cordially invite you to nominate 2-3 representatives from your
organization to attend the ToT workshop on “Implementation Framework & Regulatory Need
Assessment for Carbon Markets in Pakistan” The 2-day event is scheduled for November 7-8 at Marriot
Hotel, Islamabad. The concept note and tentative program of the event is attached along with this email

Please feel free to reach out if any further information is required. We look forward to the nominations.

Best Regards,

Ubaid ur Rehman Zia

Senior Research Associate

3rd Floor, Taimur Chambers,
Block D (West), Fazl-e-Haq Road,
Blue Area, Islamabad.

Phone: +92-345-5513275

2 attachments

Invitation Letter MoC.pdf
134K

Concept note and Workshop programme.pdf
187K



